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Feburary 4, 2021 CON Zoom meeting

In attendance were:
Doug Nickel
Carly Wettlaufer
Loretta Waltner
Denise Dutenhoffer
Terri McCarty

New Business

Loretta Waltner had been contacted by Jodie Svennes regarding the Sioux Empire Fair.  The Fair has decided not to fund the horse shows this year.  Jodie has made a deal with them to be able to hold the AQHA and the ApHC shows.  The fair will give us the building to use without charge. 
Jodie has offered to run our show for a cost of $1200.  CON would get the profits from the show.  

General feeling was the board wanted to have the show, as so many shows did not happen in 2020, and many will not be held in 2021.  Holding the Fair show has a direct impact on our Special Event that follows. The consensus is to go with the presented format for this year and re-evaluate it after the shows are done. 

Dates are August 11 & 12, Carly Wettlaufer noted that this was a good date this year as it was out of the way of the National Show. She encouraged us to get the dates out there so people could put them on their calendars.

Loretta Waltner had been in contact with Burton Buttler and Roger Howe. They have agreed to do the Fair show.  ApHC has gone back to their normal guidelines for judges, so neither are able to judge the Special Event because they both judged in 2020.   

We were all in agreement that we wanted to hold our Special Event, date will be August 13.  It was suggested that Jean Hummel be contacted to judge. Loretta will check with the judges that Jodie has found for the AQHA show and see if any have an ApHC card.

The board decided that we would not get together for our Winter gathering as we have done in the past, as of now to continue our meeting by Zoom.


 


